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Message from the Head… 

Diary Dates… 

 

Monday, 4th Dec – Santa Run 
 
Tuesday 5th Dec - Parents’ Evening #1 -Face-to-face 
 
Wednesday 6th Dec - Parents’ Evening #2 – Online 
 
Wednesday, 6th Dec – Christmas Present Room 
(Preschool, Reception and KS1)  
 
Friday, 8th Dec – Christmas Present Room (Preschool & 
KS2) 
 
Thursday 7th Dec: 
PTA Movie Night  
Christmas Jumper Day 
 
Tuesday, 12th Dec - KS1 Nativity Performance #1  
 
Wednesday, 13th Dec - KS1 Nativity Performance #2  
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
What a cold week this one has been! I am sure many spirits will have been lifted this morning, though, with the opening of 

advent calendars. Whether this season for you is about Christian worship, the anticipation of family time, taking a well-earned 

break, or simply sticking to your usual routine, we hope it will be happy and peaceful for everyone in our community. 

 

Primary schools are exciting places to be at this time of year, of course, and we are looking forward to our Santa Run with the 

PTA on Monday morning (no preparation needed!) and the Christmas Jumper Day for Save the Children next Thursday. A 

reminder that you can donate here - FHPS Christmas Jumper Day - if you want to and are able to. Please note: Narrators for 

the nativity play can bring jumpers into school next Friday, and not on Monday, when the rest of the children’s outfits are 

being brought in. 

 

With our newsletter today, you will also be receiving some other documents, including information from the Department for 

Culture, Media and Sport about physical activity. In school, our children take part in two PE sessions per week, in addition to 

their outside and active break times and lunchtimes. You will see from the poster that there are many ways for our children 

to keep active. 

We are looking forward to seeing many of you in school next Tuesday evening and then online on Wednesday evening, for 

our parent and carer meetings. We will be making contact with those of you who have not been able to book an 

appointment, to arrange convenient times to meet before the end of term. Thank you for your patience with us. Please be 

assured that we are keen to connect with as many parents and carers as possible. 

 

With best wishes for the weekend, Richard Martin.  

@fenhilp 

Dates, Reminders & Other Info… 

 Thursday, 14th Dec – Christmas Lunch, sign up required 
by 4th December Christmas Lunch why not wear your 
Christmas Jumper again 
 
Friday 15th Dec - PTA Winter Fair and Raffle @ 5.30pm 
 
Monday 18th Dec - Christmas Service at the Parish Church 
@ 5.00pm, all welcome! 
 
Wednesday, 20th Dec – Last Day of Term  
 
Attachments: 

 Newsletter from Education Inclusion Family Advisor 

 Sports Report & Poster (as per Mr Martin’s message 
above) 

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/CJD230020630
https://forms.gle/dfKqzFWphRs9TAEg7

